
19/07/13 
 
Dear Mr Brown, 
 
Thank you for your email, I apologise for the delay in responding to your letter.  I can confirm your 
letter has been forwarded to Surrey Police and to the Deputy PCC who unfortunately has been on 
annual leave this week.  We will endeavour to get a response out to you next week. 
 
Regards,  
 

Rachel Lupanko, 
Office Manager, 
Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner for Surrey. 
surreypcc@surrey.police.uk 
www.surrey-pcc.gov.uk 
Tel: 01483 638721 
SMS: 07881 039131 
Fax: 01483 634502 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may be confidential and are intended for the sole use of 
the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient, any use of, reliance upon, disclosure of 
or copying of this e-mail is unauthorised. If received in error, please notify us and delete all copies.  

You should note that we cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has 
not been intercepted and amended. Please note that the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner does not accept responsibility for viruses. You are advised, before opening or using 
attachments, to check them for viruses.  
 
From: Roger Brown [mailto:nutfieldpc@btconnect.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2013 13:23 

To: !SurreyPCC 
Cc: Debbie Vickers; 'Gill Black'; 'Tony Elias'; David Chapman; David Cullen; David Dowden; Ian 
Reeve; Kent Sandiford; Peter Forbes; 'Sue'; Sue Ford 

Subject: FW: Letter in Post re Nutfield Marsh 

 
Dear Mr Hurley 
I sent the attached letter and email below from Council to you on Friday 5th July 2013. The 
letter was posted by first class post. 
To date we are disappointed that we have not received either an acknowledgment or a reply. 
Could you please confirm that both communications were received by you or your office, as 
this matter is becoming more urgent day by day. 
Your earliest response would be appreciated… 
Roger Brown 
 
 
Roger Brown 
Clerk to Nutfield Parish Council 
1 Morris Road 
South Nutfield   
Surrey  RH1 5SB 
Tel: 01737 823191 / Mobile: 07798 554870 
Email: nutfieldpc@btconnect.com 
Web: www.nutfieldpc.com 
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